
 
 

                      
 

 
 
 

US-1 CONGESTION MANAGEMENT OPEN HOUSE  

Thursday, October 3, 2024  
4:30 – 6:30 PM 

 
The Martin MPO is conducting a study aimed at enhancing traffic flow and safety along US-1. 
Attendees will have the opportunity to share their personal experiences regarding the project 
area and collaborate with the project team to identify and reach consensus on key issues and 

concerns within the corridor study area. 

 

 LOCATION   CONTACT INFO  

 

Hoke Library                                 
1150 NW Jack Williams Way 

Jensen Beach, FL 34957       

 
Lucine Martens, Transportation Planner 

lmartens@martin.fl.us                                   
(772) 288-5412 

 

Use of the library meeting rooms does not imply library endorsement of the aims, policies or                
activities of any group using the room. 

 
Public participation is solicited without regard to race, color, national origin, age, gender, religion, disability,                    

or family status. Persons with questions or concerns about nondiscrimination or who require special 
accommodations under the Americans with Disabilities Act or language translation services                                                

(free of charge) should contact Ricardo Vazquez, Senior Planner (Title VI/Non-discrimination Contact) at                                                         
(772) 221-1498 or rvazquez@martin.fl.us. Hearing impaired individuals are requested to telephone                                           

the Florida Relay System at #711.  

              WE VALUE YOUR INPUT! 
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